
Date: Sat, 16 Feb 2002 17:05:50 -0500
From: Thomas Brennan <tomjbr@earthlink.net>
To: Exivey@aol.com
Subject: corrections regarding new CD release DBA-BFR

Hi Mike and Ellie,
Thank you for releasing the double CD set Live in Bloomington, Indiana.
It sounds great considering the source tape.

I noticed some errors while reading through the notes:

The show was recorded at a place called The Bluebird which you don't
mention.  Also, the date listed throughout is incorrect. The show took
place on October 19, 1982. I know this because last year I found a
website by a guy named Daniel Patmore who is a photographer and he took
professional black & white photos of the concert. His website is:
http://members.evansville.net/dpatmore/photo.htm
The concert is in the 80's section of the website.

Also, this wasn't the last tour by Tommy Evans, but it was the last tour
with Mike, Tommy & Bob together. Tommy's tour in Fall 1983 was with Tony
Kaye, Bob Jackson, Glenn Sherba, and Lenny Campanero.

I hope you can make corrections to the CD artwork before you print too
many copies with the errors, so fans who haven't purchased it yet will
get the correct information.

Hope this information helps,

Take care,
Tom Brennan
http://home.earthlink.net/~tomjbr/Tom/BadfingerIveys/Badfinger.html

———————————————————————————————————

From: Exivey@aol.com
Date: Sat, 16 Feb 2002 18:45:29 EST
Subject: Re: corrections regarding new CD release DBA-BFR
To: tomjbr@earthlink.net

Tom,
I hate to correct your source, but I was there and know what year it took 
place. Tommy returned back to England after this summer tour.

Regards, 
Mike Gibbins



———————————————————————————————————

From: Exivey@aol.com
Date: Mon, 18 Feb 2002 18:25:18 EST
Subject: Apology Due!
To: tomjbr@earthlink.net

Tom, 
I found myself doing some research after responding to your e-mail. We dug up 
my diary that I kept back in '82 and I also have spoken with Bob Jackson who 
couldn't remember the year but did remember the part of the Tommy working 
with the other people afterwards. You'll have to just spank me for being 
myself. We actually don't have to many discs out now, so they will just have 
to be collectors items. One thing that did make me feel better was that we 
were not the last people that Tommy worked with before he passed away. I knew 
that Tommy had a great time with us on tour and really enjoyed himself. Not a 
cause for him to be depressed.
Thanks for the e-mail. It's amazing to me that some people know more about my 
life than I do and I lived it!

Regards, 
Mike Gibbins

PS. Most people don't notice but a few do.


